
 

 

Carlisle Infant School 

News from Carlisle  18th April 2024 

Message  From Ms Brittain—Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the summer term! I hope you all had a wonderful 
Easter break. It is great to see so many children returning to 
school so happy and eager to learn. 

As a school we are committed to ensuring playtimes are as 
positive as they can be, and we are excited to be developing our 
playtime provision further. 

Do come along to our coffee morning on Monday 22nd April at 
9.05 in the school hall if you would like to find out more. 

 

Best wishes 

Zoë Brittain 

 

Y2 Choir-Rose Theatre Concert 

The Y2 choir will be performing at The Rose Theatre on      

Tuesday morning, 21st May 2024. If your child is in the choir, 

you will have received an e mail , sent yesterday with the link to 

the ticket booking site. Bookings will open on Monday        

morning, 22nd April 2024 at 10am. 

Second Hand Uniform Sale 

The CSA will be holding here will be a second hand uniform sale in the main playground            

tomorrow from 3pm. Lots of bargains! 

School Absence-Important Procedures 

Please note, your child’s absence must be reported every day. Unless it is 

vomiting/diarrhoea and we have already been informed, or an illness 

where we know they will be off for a number of days. Please call the school 

office at anytime  on 0208 979-2770 and press option 1 and leave a message. 

We appreciate your cooperation which will save the office staff having to 

run around the school to see whether your child is in or not! 

Medical  evidence may be  required for absences longer than 5 days and when attendance 

falls below 90%.  

Please also provide  written proof of any appointments and  advise whether your child will 

be requiring a school meal. 

May we also remind you that if your child has vomiting and/or  diarrhoea, you must wait  

48 hours from the last episode before bringing your child back to school. 



Lunch Menu 

A new lunch menu has commenced this week. Please can all parents 

submit their child’s lunch choices, even if your child is          

bringing a packed lunch from home. Your cooperation is                  

appreciated and will ensure that your child has a meal             

ordered. 

April 

Friday 19th—CSA Second Hand Uniform Sale 3pm-Playground 

Monday 22nd—Coffee  Morning-All Welcome-Discuss Playtimes-Flyer below 

    - Summer Term Afterschool Clubs Commence 

Saturday 27th—CSA Movie & Games Y1 & Y2-see flyer below 

 

May 

Monday 6th—Bank Holiday-School Closed 

Wednesday 15th—Class Photographs-Full School Uniform Required-No PE Kit 

Thursday 16th—CSA AGM Evening 

Friday 17th—Y1 Natural History Museum-Please complete Google Link and Payment 

Tuesday 21st—Y2 Choir Rose Theatre-Tickets on sale from Monday 22nd April 

Friday 24th—INSET-School Closed 

Half Term Monday 27th May-Friday 31st May 2024 

Notices/Reminders 

Afterschool Club Flyers-Summer Term 

The club flyers for the summer term have been sent out via Arbor. There will be 

no Tennis  or Lego club for the summer term. All flyers with further  information 

are available on the school website under parents/extra curricular. 

There are still spaces in some clubs.  Please contact the club directly if your child 

is interested in joining. 

We have 2 vacancies for Lunch leaders at Carlisle-Please see details below. 
 
Relief Lunch Leader-Vacancy-Ad Hoc. 
https://www.eteach.com/job/relief-lunch-leader-1404454 

       

Full time Lunch leader vacancy  

https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=lunch%20leader&location=Hampton%20TW12,%
20UK&pt=51.4251271,-0.3697277&radius=100 

If you are interested in applying for either vacancy,  please click on the link to the eteah website 
to apply. 

mailto:https://www.carlisleinfantschool.co.uk/page/?title=After+School+Summer+Term+2024+Club+Flyers&pid=190
https://www.eteach.com/job/relief-lunch-leader-1404454
https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=lunch%20leader&location=Hampton%20TW12,%20UK&pt=51.4251271,-0.3697277&radius=100
https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=lunch%20leader&location=Hampton%20TW12,%20UK&pt=51.4251271,-0.3697277&radius=100


Local Borough/Area Information 

Safeguarding concern? Are you concerned about the safety or welfare of a child? Please contact the 

SPA (Single Point of Access): 

Phone 020 8547 5008 Online referral * 

If you think a child is in immediate danger you should call 999.*The form is hosted by Richmond Council 

for both Kington and Richmond.  

Notices/ Reminders cont….. 

New Uniform from September 

Just to remind you that our new, bottle green coloured federation school uniform will be in place 
from September and available from School Days in Whitton (we will share the updated uniform           
guidance with you soon). 

We are looking forward to seeing all children proudly wearing this new federation uniform but                
appreciate that this will take a period of time to settle in, with children still wearing their current CIS or 
HHJS uniform in September.  

Initially we are expecting all reception and Y3 children to start the new year in the new school uniform.  

We do have current second hand uniform at both schools and this will be available through the summer 
term to support families. If any family needs support with this change to a new uniform, we would 
ask them to contact us through the school office. 

Dramacube 

An exciting adventure for young performers aged 5-7 years!  

Join Dramacube's Mini Musicals as together we embark on a musical theatre journey with Disney's 
Moana JR! 

Every Saturday, children will play imaginative drama & improvisation games, learn songs & routines and 
work towards their sparkling end of term performance at Hampton Hill Theatre. 

Book a 2 week trial at https://www.dramacubeproductions.co.uk/classes-5-7yrs/  

Cool Milk—Reception Children-IMPORTANT INFO 

Please remember that all children under the age of 5 will receive free Government funded milk. When 

your child turns 5, or if they are already over the age of 5, you have the option to pay for 

their milk directly through Cool Milk. 

If you would like your child to receive milk, then please visit www.coolmilk.com  and select “register your 

child for milk here” then follow the on-screen  instructions to register and pay.  

Please be aware the cut off date is Tuesday for milk orders to commence the following week. All parent/

carers must contact cool milk if they have any problems. 

Important 

If your child is no longer wishing to have the milk that you are paying for, please 

log into your account with Coolmilk.com and cancel. 

Local /Borough News 

A  local family run TW Tennis club.   

We have our Summer Term starting this weekend and our classes are at Carlisle Park in 
Hampton or Kneller Gardens in Twickenham. 

Find out more information at www.livelovesport.com  

Email: info@livelovesport.com / Tel: 0203 652 1157  

http://richmond.gov.uk/services/children_and_family_care/single_point_of_access/single_point_of_access_for_professionals/make_a_referral_to_spa
https://schooldaysllp.co.uk/index.php/product-category/schoolwear/schoolwear-primary-schools/schoolwear-primary-schools-federation/
https://www.dramacubeproductions.co.uk/classes-5-7yrs/
http://www.coolmilk.com
http://www.livelovesport.com
mailto:info@livelovesport.com






I am getting in contact to request spreading aware-
ness about Linden Hall in Hampton and all the 
work we do here to support the local and sur-
rounding communities. 

Please see attached a variety of posters from our 
Little Larks parent toddle play group to our Com-
munity Suppers offering people surplus food and 
freshly prepared meals to enjoy  helping out those 
in need through the cost of living crisis. More infor-
mation on these activities and all the work we do 
can be found on our web-site at 
www.lindenhall.org.uk. 

Kind Regards 

Thomas Hayler 

Centre Manager 

Linden Hall Community News/information 

 

http://www.lindenhall.org.uk

